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Septewnber 18, 1992

Mr. Vernon L. Kooney, St Project Manager
Prciect Directorate 1-4

Div. of Reactor Projects - Vi

Office of Nuclear Rector Reguiation

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Deur Mr. Rooney:

RE: Service List

Thank you for your reply dated September 15, 1992, 1t is our intention to replace Mr, Manard
with Mr. Graham. Mr. Graham is now reviewing all correspondence on our nuclear projects
(Millstone 3 and Seabrook). As you surmise, the need for additional copies wili ve | andlea
internally.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,
0oy

kuy s
Managet of ()per.umg Projects
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